

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (DHEC) is working with your school district to provide flu vaccines at your child’s school this fall. This year DHEC is offering both the flu shot and the flu nasal spray.   
Flu Clinics scheduled for Dillon School District Four on November 11 and November 12, 2021.  Gordon’s specific day has not yet been determined. 
Last day to complete the online registration form is October 28, 2021. 
There will be no cost to you or your child for the flu vaccine/nasal spray at school. If applicable, payment from Medicaid will be made to DHEC on your behalf. 
If you would like your child to get a flu vaccine or flu nasal spray at school: 
1. Go to http://www.scdhec.gov/slvcconsent using your smartphone, computer or tablet and enter [11704009 ] as your validation code for Gordon Elementary.  Each school has their own code.   
2. Complete the online consent and click “submit.” 
If your child is under the age of 9, he or she may need to get a second flu vaccine or flu nasal spray for the best protection. You will be notified if your child will need a second flu vaccine or flu nasal spray. 



Thanks in advance,

Kelly P. Price BSN, RN


Pricek@dillon.k12.sc.us

Gordon Elementary
926 Perry Avenue

Dillon, SC 29536
Phone & Fax:  Gordon Health-room:  843-841-3601  (please call before sending fax)



Gordon Main office:  Phone:  843-774-1227  Fax:  843-841-3607

